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Research Analysis 

 

The proposed committee substitute to House Bill 3040 requires the Oklahoma Health Care 

Authority to include a line item in its annual budget report to cover the costs of reimbursing 

nursing facilities and intermediate care facilities for individuals with intellectual disabilities. The 

reimbursement amount should reflect the most recent audited cost. 

 

Prepared By: Matthew Brenchley 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

In its current form, HB 3040 requires Oklahoma Health Care Authority (OHCA) to specify in  

their annual budget report to the Office of Management and Enterprise Services (OMES) 

additional state and federal funding required to cover the increased costs associated with 

reimbursing nursing and intermediate care facilities for individuals with intellectual disabilities. 

 

OHCA confirmed the data to be reported, as outlined in this measure, is feasible within current  

budgetary resources. Therefore, this measure is not anticipated to have a negative fiscal impact  

on the state budget or appropriations. 

 

The proposed committee substitute does not affect the fiscal impact of this measure. 

 

Prepared By: Alexandra Ladner, House Fiscal Staff 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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